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ANNOUNCEMENT 

Attn.: All Logiflex distributors and representatives 

As we mentioned earlier in 2018, Logiflex will be making changes to laminate finishes, the 2017–

2018 Premium colors and the MAR moulding from November 30 to January 1, 2019. 

CHANGES TO OUR RANGE OF FINISHES 

This is a reminder that we will eliminate five laminate colors at the end of 2018. Please note that 

any order placed or quotation provided in 2018 that includes one of these five colors will be 

considered a standard order. 

As of January 1, 2019, the colors Cherry, Finesse, Legno Light and Vanilla will be considered 

special colors. The color Tan will no longer be available.  
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REQUESTS FOR SPECIAL COLORS 

 

Beginning January 1, 2019, the minimum order value for any new order that includes special colors 

is $25,000 net. A 30% surcharge and a minimum of 2 additional weeks will be applied to the order.  

To be specific, colors considered to be specials are: 

 Colors that are not in our Colors & Finishes Guide 

 Old Logiflex colors that have been retired from our Colors & Finishes Guide 

 Current Logiflex colors in thicknesses other than those offered 

 

END OF THE FIRST EDITION OF 2017–2018 PREMIUM COLORS 

Logiflex presented the first edition of its Premium colors towards the beginning of 2017, featuring 

the colors Smokewood, Silverwood and Intrigue. As of December 31, 2018, this temporary 

collection will no longer be available. Please note that any order placed or quotation provided in 

2018 that includes one of these three colors will be considered a standard order. As of January 1, 

2019, the three colors will be available only while supplies last.  
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MAR MOULDING DISCONTINUED 
 

We also wish to remind you that as of November 30, 2018, the reeded PVC moulding MAR will 

no longer be available, so it will not be included in orders received from that date forward.  

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like more information or have any questions, please contact us at 1-877-864-9323 

during our office hours. 

 

We thank you for your cooperation. 

The Logiflex team 


